
 
OAKLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD  
                              NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
2020-2021 LEARNING CONTINUITY AND ATTENDANCE 
PLAN 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 6:30 P.M., or as soon thereafter 
as the matter may be heard, on September 9, 2020, the 
Governing Board of the Oakland Unified School District, at its 
Regular Meeting, via internet streaming, (via Zoom and 
Granicus Live Manager) and Broadcast on KDOL-TV (Cable 
Channel 27), simultaneously, will hold a Public Hearing on the 
District’s 2020-2021 Learning Continuity and Attendance 
Plan (Education Code Section 43509). 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is for the Superintendent of 
Schools to present the Learning Continuity and Attendance 
Plan to the Board and for review and comment by members of 
the Public. 
 
A copy of the Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan (draft) 
is available, for public inspection prior to the Public Hearing 
only via the link within this Notice (due to the COVID-19 
Shelter In Place Order of the Alameda County Public Health 
Officer), beginning on August 29, 2020. 

s/Kyla Johnson-Trammell 
Secretary, Governing Board 
Oakland Unified School District 

https://ousd.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4622512&GUID=4ED4F5D4-392A-410E-85E4-5B24428B235C&Options=ID|Text|&Search=20-1641

